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MEDIA INVITE 
 

BRIEFING ABOUT REGISTRATION OF COOPERATIVES INTO GOVERNMENT 
PROCUMENT DATABASE 

 
      
 
Statistics shows that, to date, one thousand two hundred cooperatives have been registered 
on the Provincial Procurement Data Base. According to Companies Intellectual Property 
Commission (CIPC) the overall number of cooperatives registered in the Free State Province 
is currently standing at two thousand one hundred and sixty five (2 165). A media campaign 
is in process to create the awareness and blitz around the importance of cooperatives to the 
economy of the province and the country at large as well as explaining government`s plans 
with regards to assisting cooperatives financially and otherwise. 
 
The Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs is leading the 
campaign and has extended the cut of date of registration to Friday 13/09/2013.  
 
The media is invited to a briefing session of progress report, success and challenges 
presented by the campaign. 
 
The details of the media briefing are as follows: 
Date: 03/09/2013 
Venue: Bojanala Building (Ground Floor Board Room) 
Time: 10:00 
 
 
 

Compiled by: Communication Unit 

Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental 
Affairs 

Enquiries: Elsie Ntsane & Thenjiwe Mbashe; ntsane@detea.fs.gov.za  
and/or mbashet@detea.fs.gov.za 

Tel: 051 400 9633/ 051 400 9550 
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